
 

 

 

 
 

Elmwood Juniors Staff Changes 
 
Wednesday, 17th July 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we approach the end of the academic year, we are sad to announce a few staff 
members who will be leaving us over the summer. Mrs Kirby started at Elmwood in 2012 
as an LSA, and has been a Class Teacher for 10 years. Recently Mrs Kirby has been 
the Year Head for Year 4. She has obtained a new teaching role at Sydenham High 
Prep School GDST and I am sure you will join me in thanking her for her outstanding 
contribution to Elmwood Juniors and wish her the very best in her future career. 
 
Mr Howard (Gary) will also be leaving us as he will be retiring in August after 9 years of 
service here at Elmwood Juniors. Mr Howard (Gary) is a very popular member of the 
community and will be greatly missed, especially by the children! I am sure you will join 
me in wishing Gary all the best and a very happy retirement. 
 
This obviously means that we will be introducing some new members of staff to our 
team. Mr Islam will be a new Class Teacher joining us in September (he is also a former 
pupil of Elmwood!), as well as Mr Scott-Francis, who will be our new Caretaker. 
 
In other staff announcements, I am pleased to announce Miss Corkery and Miss French 
will be getting married over the summer holidays. Miss French will become Mrs Siva 
while Miss Corkery will be keeping her existing surname. I’m sure, once again, you will 
join me in giving them a huge congratulations and hope that they have a fantastic day! 
 
Finally, a little reminder that this Friday your children will receive their end of year report 
in an envelope. Within the envelope will also be a letter informing you who your child’s 
Class Teacher will be in September. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Marston 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
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